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12th July 2019 
Dear Parents, 

 

The  Y4, Y5 and Y6 children have been working hard to produce art work inspired 

by music genres. Some of their work has been sent to church and will be displayed 

during the well dressing festival. 

 

The remaining works are framed and will be available to buy. The quality of art 

work is outstanding and would make an ideal gift or keepsake. All work is signed 

and we have larger and smaller sizes available.  

 

The children have decided that any money raised will buy more art and design 

technology resources in school and practical science apparatus. You can view the 

items online on the pop up shop section of the website.  

 

We always like to give our pupils authentic and purposeful contexts for learning 

and they have really enjoyed the idea of selling their work. The below prices are 

just for a guide. Pay what you think it is worth ! 

 

You will also be able to buy these on the day of the summer fair, though I do 

recommend you reserve your picture on the school website.  

 

Alternatively you can send cash in the attached envelope with the name and size 

of the piece that you would like to purchase. 

 

 

Kind regards  

 

 

James Handley  

Headteacher  
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